VISUAL COGNITION LABORATORY

Heather Sheridan, Ph.D., Director

Application for Volunteer Research Assistantships
Highly motivated undergraduate students are welcome to apply to work as volunteer research assistants in the Visual Cognition Laboratory. Our research involves eye tracking and EEG techniques. Responsibilities will include attending lab meetings, data collection, data analysis, literature reviews, and creating new stimuli for experiments. A minimum commitment of 8 hours per week (across two semesters) is required for consideration. Please answer the following questions and send the completed application to hsheridan@albany.edu.
Name: ___________________________________________________________________

Year in college: ______________________________

Major(s): _____________________________________

Minor(s): _____________________________________
Overall GPA: ____________ Major GPA: ____________
E-mail: ________________________________________________________________
Telephone number(s): _____________________________________________

Interested in (check all that apply):
Fall: _______ Spring: _______ Summer: _______
Are you willing to occasionally run experiments on weekends?  ______________________________
Please carefully answer the questions below. 

1. Please list the psychology courses you have taken (and are currently taking) and the grades you received in each course. 

2) Why are you interested in applying to the Visual Cognition Laboratory? 
3) Please describe any previous research experience. Include any skills learned that might be relevant (e.g., data analysis software, computer programming, etc.)

5) What are your areas of interest in psychology? What are your academic and career goals?
7) If you have a psychology research paper writing sample available, please include it with your completed application (or copy it below). 
